
  Attachment A 

 

 

 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO SIGN A LETTER OF INTENT EXPRESSING THE 

TOWN’S INTENTION TO WORK COOPERATIVELY WITH ORANGE COUNTY BOARD ON A DEVELOPMENT 

AGREEMENT TO SITE THE  SOUTHERN BRANCH LIBRARY ON TOWN PROPERTY 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro has had a longstanding interest in the siting a new Orange County 

branch library in Town; and 

WHEREAS, the Town and County have been gathering information related to possible uses on the Town-

owned property at 203 S. Greensboro Street, including as the preferred site for the new library; and 

 WHEREAS, a Letter of Intent formally expressing the Town’s intention to work cooperatively with 

Orange County on this effort and proceed with preparation of a development, has been prepared.   

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Carrboro hereby 

authorizes the Town Manager, David L. Andrews, to sign the letter of intent on the Board’s behalf and 

convey such letter to County Manager, Bonnie Hammersley.   

 

This the 13th day of December in the year 2016. 

 


